&
Army Character Letter

From,

Earl Graham

1314 Stewart Street
Columbus, IN 46202

Contact: 812-378-4059

Email: EarlG@jourrapide.com

Date: April 9, 1993

To,
Timothy Gravley
Colonel, US ARMY

Respected sir,

I strongly recommend Lieutenant General Antony for the position of major
general. He has worked under my leadership in Columbus for 6 years and has
demonstrated the unique qualities of a military person and loyalty to their work.

Lieutenant General Antony's promotion to major general would be the proper
solution, he has proven time and time again that they are a disciplined, hard-
working, confident leader. His team is perfectly organized, demonstrating his
ability to control himself and manage his subordinate troops. Lieutenant
General Antony's flawless loyalty to the cause is always strong as he wants to
serve the army as best they can.

All these qualities of Lieutenant General Antony convince me to sincerely
recommend him for the post of major general. I am sure that the new position is
earned by honest work and will give the army many prospects. For more
specific information, please call or email me.

Yours sincerely,
Earl Graham



